
Message from GK Larry Kindig 

 

Brother Knights, 

 

 

View our web page often! 

Kofc7034.org 

Knights of Columbus- Council 7034 

Important messages: 

 Chris Chapman is retiring from doing the Knightly News for us. If anyone wants 

to volunteer to continue putting it out please let me know ASAP. Otherwise, we 

will post the minutes on our web page which also has the calendar, birthdays, GK 

message, event messages, prayer list, pictures and many more items. The only 

way the minutes will be emailed or USPS mailed, is if the Knight contacts me 

directly with their request.  

 

 Volunteers are needed for the Tootsie Roll Drive at No Frills 

o Shifts run for 2 hours- Sat. (Nov 1)  

 10 to Noon 

 2 to 4 

 4 to 6 

o Shifts run for 2 hours- Sun (Nov 2) 

 Noon to 2 

 2 to 4 

 4 to 6 

If you can help please contact either Brother Roger Peterson (chair) @ 402-926-

4373 or GK Kindig @ 402-350-9577 as soon as possible. 

 

 We need a chair person for the Global Wheel Chair Project. We have $3000 that 

was rebated for the seminarian support our council and anonymous donor 

provided. That will buy (20) wheelchairs. Maybe we should challenge the parish to 

match our donation up to $3000 and buy (40) wheelchairs. If you chair the event 

and the council votes to do the challenge you will need to visit with Father Gnirk 

and/or the Parish Council and present the idea to get permission/help. If you are 

interested, please let me know. 

 



 I need one more volunteer to make calls. The Phone Tree has been redone and 

updated with only Knights that have stated they will help when called. That’s 

about (60) Knights to work with for projects as needed. If this is something you 

can do for us please volunteer. 

 

One New Member Per Month Per Council- Recruit, Recruit, Recruit 

We owe it to good Catholic men to allow them to join the Knights 

Do you have any suggestions/comments/concerns you’d like to share? I can be reached at: 

402-350-9577 (cell) 

Kindiger4@msn.com (email) 

My goal is to serve you and to make our council better and stronger. Please help me to do so. 

Vivat Jesus! 

mailto:Kindiger4@msn.com

